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Simulation of turbulent flows is an interdisciplinary
research field that brings together development and
knowledge in conjunction with mathematical and
computational physics, numerical methods, computer
science, computational fluid dynamics (CFD), combustion,
experimental methods, engineering fluid mechanics, and
engineering applications. Since there is no ultimate
solution for modeling complex turbulent flow problems,
therefore, the present Special Issue is interested in recent
theoretical, experimental, and computational method
developments relevant to external aerodynamics,
separation, and transitional flows.
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You are welcome to contribute a research article or a
comprehensive review for consideration and publication in
Aerospace (ISSN 2226-4310), an on-line, open access
journal.

Aerospace adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address both the fundamentals and applications of
aeronautics and astronautics. Our goal is to enable rapid
dissemination of high impact works to the scientific
community.
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